
Our Hart & Rushmoor

countryside is a valuable 

resource - is it worth 

protecting?

Wednesday 24th October 2018

from 7pm

Church on the Heath, Elvetham Heath, 

Fleet, GU51 1HA

Join former CPRE Chairman Peter Waine & CPRE 
Hampshire for an evening of discussion about 

our countryside and have your say on our future 
campaigns for the area.  

Complimentary drink on arrival

To book your free place, please visit 

www.cprehampshire.org.uk, or call 01962 

841897. 

CPRE Hampshire is the Hampshire branch of CPRE, the Campaign to Protect Rural 

England, an organisation which works locally and nationally to protect, shape and 

enhance a beautiful, thriving countryside for everyone to value and enjoy. 

http://www.cprehampshire.org.uk/

